
Lorain County Public Health
welcomes you to our 

Tobacco-Free Campus

For the health of our employees and visitors,
tobacco use is not permitted on this campus.

  
No smoking, vaping,

or tobacco use of any kind.




Call the Ohio Quitline:
1-800-784-8669

telephone-based counseling service
free of charge to ALL Ohioans

Want help quitting?


